Freedom of Information Act 2000 – New Liabilities
Thank you for your email of 16 May 2017 requesting information about Business Rates.

Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Please can you send me a full list of businesses and charities that have become liable for non domestic rates between the 1st and the 15th May 2017.  
I would like the business name and full address, along with the property description and the date of liability please.
Answer: 
For your information this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 22 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is intended for future publication, i.e. on the Council’s Website (Transparency and Open Data):
http://www.leicester.gov.uk/your-council/how-we-work/data-protection-and-foia/transparency-and-open-data


Search for ‘NNDR Live’ in the Keywords of ‘Data downloads’. The spreadsheet will be updated in June.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

